
ST. MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY UNIT 
ECO-Schools Green Flag Award 2017 

 

Principal: Mr Paul Gilchrist                                                      53, Windmill Hill 

Portaferry 

                                                         Co. Down 

                  BT 22 1RH 

Dear Parents, 

 

The term for Primary 1 will commence on Friday 26th August 2022. For the first three days of term, 

we shall bring the P1 intake in, in two separate groups of 10. We do this in order to give the children a 

smooth start. Details of times and groups are below: 

 

Group 1 (RED):       Group 2: (BLUE)  

Caragh Black Anna Mason 

Patrick Collins  Ruairi McCluskey  

Evie Curran  Aodhan McGarry 

Harry O’Neill Finn McKeating 

Nancy Daly Lucia Miskelly 

Eoin Finnegan  Aoibheann Mullan 

Jessica Hepburn Rebecca Curran 

Laylah Keating Eoghan McDermott 

Leo MCCluskey Isla – Rose Magee 

Maol McCarthy  

 

 

26.08.22 Blue Group 9.00 – 10.15am Red Group 10.45 - 12.00pm 

30.08.22 Red Group 9.00-10.15am Blue Group 10.45 - 12.00pm 

31.08.22 Blue Group 9.00 – 10.15am Red Group 10.45 - 12.00pm 

From Thursday 1st Sept 2022 all Primary One children shall begin school at the normal time of 9.00am and 

finish at 12 noon.  

They should be collected from the door of the P1 play area and not the classroom. 

This shall continue until Wednesday 21st September.  

Thursday 22nd September shall be your child’s first full day in Primary one when he/she shall stay until 

2pm. 

We hope that these arrangements will be of benefit to your child. 

 

Please send your child’s completed Starting school pack (given at the Parent Induction meetings) to Nursery and 

Mrs Birt will forward it on to P1. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Breen 


